
LANCASTER COUNTY ELECTORAL BOARD MEETING 

                                                                             June 24, 2024 

The Electoral Board (EB) met at the office of the General Registrar (GR) on 

06/24/24. 

In attendance were Chairman Barbara Breeden, Vice Chair Jeremy Taylor 

Secretary Jim Symons , Director of Election and General Registrar Susan Jett, 

Celena Haydon Asst. Registrar 

11:02 AM the meeting was called to order. 

Canvass concluded. All Provisional, SDRs, Mail in, counted. 

GR’s annual evaluation completed. 

Discussion of “Team Building” among EO’s groups , very important. Make 

suggested break schedule etc. to insure EO’s stay alert. 

 

No further business, meeting adjourned 1:03 PM 

 

Next meeting set for August, 14 2024 10:00 AM 

 

Regards, 

Jim Symons, Secretary, LCEB 

 


